
 
 
 
 
 
September 28, 2007 
 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 

 
Re:   In the Matter of the Petition of CenturyTel of Washington, Inc., CenturyTel of 

InterIsland, Inc., and CenturyTel of Cowiche Inc., For Minimal Regulation of Bundled 
Telecommunications Services 

  
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find an original and 12 copies of CenturyTel’s petition for Minimal 
Regulation of Bundled Telecommunications Services. 
  
Any questions concerning this filing can be directed to the undersigned. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Calvin K. Simshaw 
Assoc. General Counsel-Regulatory 
 
 
Enclosures 
 


